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Upgrades to Chatswood Public School and 
Chatswood High School 
Works notification March 2021 

Dear Community,  

Site preparations for the upgrade to Chatswood High School are continuing.  

Eddy Road Driveway Works 

The Eddy Road vehicle entrance will be upgraded to provide an accessible entrance for Bush Campus students.  

The upgrade will reduce the number of students entering via Freeman Road.  

The work will include widening the existing concrete driveway by excavating either side of the driveway and 
concreting the excavated area (see map). Noise levels on site will be managed in accordance with the noise 
control guidelines that are outlined in the EPA Environmental Noise Control Manual for construction and 
demolition works and dust as a result of the work will be hosed down as required. 

Access to the oval will be via Centennial Avenue and the Eddy Road pedestrian entry only while these works are in 
progress.  

The work will start on Wednesday 24 March and is expected to take one week to complete, weather and site 
conditions permitting. Work hours will be Monday to Saturday 7:00am to 6:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Map of Eddy Road driveway works 

Thank you for your patience as we complete this work.  

New concrete driveway 
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